
What have we been learning this week? 

Autumn 2—Week beginning 18/11/24 

 

 

We have been painting snow this week, using sensory 
soap, foam, glitter and shapes. We have explored 
snow and ice; we experimented by adding snow to wa-
ter, we also put snow into the sunlight to see what 
happens. We learnt how to be safe in the snow and 
not throw snow at each other.  
  
Book of the week– There’s an alien in your book 
Rhyme of the week–  Five little Men in a Flying Saucer 

Math's 

We have been counting 
to 10 this week and 
counting down from 10 
for a ‘blast off’! We have 
been counting, coloring 
and sequencing 
numbers to 3.  

 

Literacy 

This week we introduced; 
the children to ‘Silly Soup’, 
we thought of imaginary 
things the anteater would 
lie to eat.  We played ini-
tial sounds 
games with our 
names.  

Next Week 

We will be getting our Christmas Tree this week and this will lead to asking 
questions; what do we put on a tree? We will be asking the children what 
their Christmas tree looks like (if you have your tree up please send us a 
picture on Class Dojo) We will be learning about Hanika and who celebrate 
it. We will be comparing delicious and disgusting foods/ smells for the ant-
eater.  
 
Book of the week– Animal Band 
Rhyme of the week–  The grand old duke of York  

Word of the week–  Empty  

 


